
	

8th	September	2017	
17th	Ellul	5777	

Dear	Parents/Carer	

Informal	Parents	Evening	—	Year	7	

I	am	writing	to	invite	you	to	our	Informal	Parents	Support	Evening	which	is	to	be	held	on	Monday	16th	
October	from	4-6pm.	

This	will	be	an	opportunity	for	you	to	discuss	your	child's	progress,	exchange	information	and	ask	any	
questions	you	may	have	 in	 regards	 to	continuing	to	support	 them	with	their	studies.	This	 is	 just	a	
drop-in	 session,	 and	 no	 appointment	 is	 necessary	 for	 English	 Maths	 and	 Science	 as	 it	 is	 a	 brief	
opportunity	to	see	how	your	child	has	settled	into	school.	However	we	do	encourage	you	to	make	an	
appointment	with	Mrs	Fromm	as	she	will	have	an	overview	for	your	child	from	other	staff	members.	
In	the	days	leading	up	to	the	event,	Mrs	Fromm	will	be	recording	appointment	times.	

Myself,	Mrs	Fromm	and	English,	Maths	and	Science	staff	will	be	located	in	the	open	classroom	area,	
where	you	will	have	the	opportunity	to	discuss	your	child's	transition	and	progress	and	anything	else	
you	would	like	to	discuss.	

Mrs	Aibi	from	the	Year	7	Pastoral	Team	will	also	be	available	throughout	the	evening.	Please	do	your	
best	to	come	along	and	support	your	child	as	it	is	an	important	opportunity.	

We	very	much	look	forward	to	seeing	you	as	we	embark	upon	our	partnership	towards	ensuring	high	
academic	achievement	and	quality	pastoral	care	for	your	child.	

Best	wishes	

	
Jagdeep	Dhaliwal	
Deputy	Headteacher	

	

I	will/will	not	be	attending	the	Parents	Evening	
Name	of	child:	. 	

Signed:	.... 	Parent/Carer	 Date:	. 	

	


